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Anne, after our site visit yesterday, we all agreed that additional drilling should be conducted south of
the railroad crossing as several areas of pavement deformation were observed in this section that
was previously thought as sound. We added an additional 2 monitoring wells to the north of the
railroad, 6 auger borings, with sampling and testing south of the railroad. Water levels will be
obtained at the time of drilling and after a waiting period of 24 hours.

The additional fee for these borings is $9,250.00. This includes the traffic control, and my time to be
on site during the drilling.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks
bob

Bob Henthorne
Vice President | Geotechnical Engineering

Bob.Henthorne@peci.com
0 785.233.8300 | C 785.480.0702
400 S Kansas Ave | Topeka, KS 66603
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